APRIL M MINUTCES
MIUSIC FAR AL

MINUTES BY BELLA IN
PHOTOS BY CLARA EOM
DESIGN BY CHLOE KIM

SATURDAY, APRIL 26, 2025 AT 3PM
AT DR. JOO PIANO STUDIO, FAIRFAX

PARTICIPANTS: AARON, ALEX, BELLA, CHLOE, CONNOR. CLARA, ERIN, ELLIN,
EMILY, JAIME, JOSEPH, OLIVER, TRISTAN.

Hello everyone! On Saturday, April 26, we had April meeting. There, we talked about
upcoming events and attendance.

ATTENDANCE

Upcoming events and meetings will be told in advance in the group chat. Attendance
forms for upcoming events will also be sent out. These attendance forms will need to be
filled out before a certain date. If you are not able to attend, please let the leadership team
know and not Dr. Joo. Not filling out the form will count as an unexcused absence. You will
lose your role if you have 3 unexcused absences.



Events/Fundraising ideas

Nursing home events will be held monthly. At these events, we will
have people check in with volunteers, be an organizer for the event, or
Introduce the names of pieces that will be played and the performer’s

names. Classical songs don’t need to be played every single meeting as
It is difficult to learn within a month. If you have songs you would like to
play at the event, please make sure it is not a pop song and check in
with the leadership team. We recommend choosing easier songs that
you are able to perform or shorter songs. If you want to choose your
music, please let Dr. Joo know at least a week in advance.

The Solo Ensemble will be held on May 2. Accompanists also have an
event coming up. You may also come to support at upcoming cello
recitals. Some fundraising ideas we had were to have a bake sale at

Benefit Concert. On June 1 or to make crafts to sell.



WS/

Service hours

There will be a clipboard at meetings for you to sign in/out. Please do remember
to sign infout as you won'’t be receiving service hours if you forget to. Please report
to Claudia or leadership team the exact amount of time. If you don’t know how to

log in your service hours, there will be a tutorial video posted on the website by
webmaster Tristan. There will also be a spreadsheet to keep track of how many
hours you currently have. You may look at the spreadsheet if you do not know how
many hours you have. If you have additional hours that weren’t added onto the
spreadsheet, please let the leadership team know and they willadd it.

See you next time!

.....

After the meeting, Alex ,
Oliver. and Connor had a
rehearsal for the event



